
 
 

 

COMMUNITY EVENT WITH CARTOONIST EARL MUSICK  

HOSTED BY FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH OF RIVER FOREST 

 

RIVER FOREST, ILLINOIS, July 11, 2023—The First Presbyterian Church of River Forest today announced a 

special performance featuring Earl Musick, nationally renowned cartoonist, humor writer, and speaker 

on Tuesday, July 18, from 7:00-8:00 pm. This positive, uplifting, family-friendly event is appropriate for 

all ages. The performance is free and open to the community. 

“Earl, a dedicated follower of Christ, will be in town illustrating Bible stories each day for our RSG 5th-

7th grade campers July 17-21,” said Paul Detterman, senior pastor at First Pres. “He has agreed to this 

special event to share his adventures of working with the FBI, drawing cartoons for Disney, the US Postal 

Service, and much more.” 

The event will feature Christian messages and include humor, stories, and a cartooning demonstration. 

For more information about Earl, visit www.earlmusick.com. 

For more information, contact the church office at (708) 366-5822 or office@firstpresrf.org, or visit our 

website at www.firstpresrf.org.  

 

About First Presbyterian Church of River Forest  

First Presbyterian Church of River Forest has been an integral part of the River Forest community since 

1887. First Pres, serving communities from Chicago to Elmhurst, is dedicated to growing as apprentices 

of Jesus Christ to reflect God’s love.  
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